Website: ppbaonline.com

E-Mail: <a href="mailto:ppbaonline@gmail.com">ppbaonline@gmail.com</a>

Facebook: Best Place Any Place, Point Place Address: P.O. BOX 5074 TOLEDO OH 43611

#### 2011 PPBA OFFICERS

President First Vice President James Nowak Lynn Boden (419) 726-2605 (419) 727-0728

Second Vice President
Robbie Jasin
(419) 726-1583

Secretary
Tom Stagner
(419) 726-8181

Treasurer Publicity / Newsletter Alan Buckenmeyer Joyce Ejhinger (419) 729-9900 (419) 320-9979

Historian Immediate Past President

Howard Pinkley Gary Anderson (419) 726-9571 (419) 726-4663

#### SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President
Donna Bargy Mary Lichtenwald
(419) 729-2647 (419) 472-6529

#### LEGACY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President
Bob Kneisley Gary Anderson
(419) 726-9000 (419) 726-4663

#### **BOARD OF CONTROL**

Nancy Anderson \* Pastor Michael DeLong \* Tony Krncevic Jim Mossing \* Dr. Gail Sanderson \* Vee Stader

# Point Place Business Association NEWSLETTER – April, 2011



# **GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING**

Wednesday – April 20, 2011 6:00 p.m. Social 6:30 p.m. Dinner Meeting

At

Ottawa River Yacht Club 5844 Edgewater Drive



Scholarship Dinner and Awards
Catered by Kelly and Dan McNabb (Kelly's catering)
Prime Rib and Salmon Dinner

RSVP to Gail L. Sanderson O.D.

**By Monday – April 18, 2011** 

Call her office at 419-726-1541 (You can leave messages after hours.)
Or you can e-mail her at: Gaill Sanderson OD@yahoo.com
(Please put "PPBA Reservation" in subject line.)
Please indicate if you are bringing guests. . .

**Reservations are required!** 



# **General Membership Meeting – April 20th**

1<sup>st</sup> VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting for April will be held at Ottawa River Yacht Club. Call in your reservation today. (See front cover for information.) This is VERY IMPORTANT so we have a count for our caterers and it is cost effective for the association. Dinner for Paid and Lifetime members is free. Dinner cost for Guests and Honorary Members is \$10.00.

# **Monthly Meeting Raffle**

There will be no Raffle for the April Meeting.

Thank you to the following people for their donation of raffle prizes in March... Mary E. Lichtenwald Office Services, Vee Stader, Nancy Anderson – Rite Aid, Kim Thompson – Kim's Avon, Carol Ghareeb, ORCA, Howard Pinkley, Flags Sales and Repair and Joyce Ejhinger. If I missed your name, accept my apology and thank you for your donation.

The money collected went to The Easter Egg Hunt Fund. There was no winner for the Membership Drawing . . .

# **Membership**

2<sup>nd</sup> VP Robbie Jasin announces that renewals and new memberships are still coming in. If you know someone who would like to join, contact Robbie to get them a membership form or they can download a membership form from our web site ppbaonline.com. Invite potential members to a dinner meeting. We have guest cards for one free dinner for potential members. Call Robbie if you need a guest card. (Phone numbers on back of the newsletter.)

Contact me at <u>JEjhinger@aol.com</u> if you would like a flyer or brochure about your business that you supply, mailed with the newsletter. 150 copies folded to fit in the envelope would be needed. This is a free service to all members on first come first serve bases. . .

ORCA (Ottawa River Cleanup Association) is having a cleanup at Cullen Park, Saturday, May7 at 9:00 AM. Volunteers are needed. Watch the Point & Shoreland Journal or contact Carol Ghareeb @ 419-729-5886 for information. . .

#### **Scholarship Foundation News - President Donna Bargy**

Be sure to join us on April 20 @Ottawa River Yacht Club for this year's Scholarships Award Dinner to honor this year's Scholarship Winners. Come to meet these fantastic students from our community.

### PPBA Easter Egg Hunt - Chairperson Nancy Anderson

36<sup>th</sup> Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be Saturday, April 23<sup>rd</sup>, 10:00 a.m. at Friendship Park Community Center. Volunteers needed that morning and for the workshops. Bring friends and family with you. Please come out to help and keep this Great PBBA Tradition the Best Easter Egg Hunt in the area! Cheer Committee – Chairperson Joyce Ejhinger

Happy Birthday goes out to: Bill Bargy, Jr. (4-03), Pam Hart (4-04), Ervin Mixer (04-06), Howard Pinkley (04-20)

\*If I missed your Birthday or Anniversary it is because you did not indicate it on your membership form. Please email your information to JEihinger@aol.com.

Thank You to our guest speakers in March, Bonnie and Ken Dickson. The Dicksons have wrote several books. Two of the most popular in our community are; "Point Place: just a few years ago" and "Point Place & its many yesterdays." Both books are filled with historic and interesting pictures and facts of the Point Place community. Bonnie and Ken presented each of us at the meeting a copy of two of their books. Ken thanked several area business people and residents for their support and help with their books. Among those they named were Mark & Deb Schuster, Bob & Jo Kneisley, and Howard Pinkley. They autographed books and answered questions afterward. They asked for members to make contributions to the PPBA Legacy Community Foundation. For more information about the foundation, go to: ppbaonline.com. Tom Crothers, Mayor Bell's new Deputy Mayor for External Affairs, also paid us a visit and talked about his new appointment,

# Save these dates on your calendar:

April 20 6PM PPBA Dinner Meeting (Scholarship Awards) - ORYC April 23 Easter Egg Hunt - Friendship Park 10 AM (Volunteers need to be at the Park by 8:30 AM)

April 26 PP Days Parade and Events Meeting 6:00 PM Alternative Plumbing

May 4 Economic Development Noon PP Library

May 4 Board Meeting 6PM Cross Point Community Church

May 7 ORCA Cleanup at Cullen Park 9 AM

May 18 PPBA Monthly Meeting (location TBA)

Get Involved! This is Your Business Association and Our Community. . . Best Place Any Place!!!